

October 22, 2010

Mr. and Mrs. Fernando Somoza 11603 Blalock Lane Houston, Texas 77024

Dear Renee and Fernando,

Thank you for your participation in this year's *Fashionistas and Furry Friends* Gala. This year's event was a huge success and we could not have done it without you.

As a small token of my appreciation, I have enclosed some photos of you at the event. It was a pleasure to see you and we certainly look forward to seeing you at next year's gala.

In the meantime, feel free to stop by the Adoption Center and check out some

of our amazing adoptables!

Sincerely,

Sherry Ferguson Executive Director

Enclosure

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 450528 Houston, TX 77245

Shelter Location: 14700 Almeda Rd. Houston, TX 77053

(713)433-6421 Fax (713-433-4325)



The HHS is a non-profit organization dedicated to eliminating cruelty, abuse and the overpopulation of animals.